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We have had a wonderful start to the new school year being introduced to our new 

project ‘How far can you go?’ learning all about the Earth and Space. On Thursday 

we launched our project with a fact finding mission in the ‘Solar System’ (otherwise 

known as the school field)! We visited all the planets and found out a lot of 

information about each one.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, we will begin to learn about the 

Solar System in more detail and will begin 

working in small groups to plan a Scratch 

based project on a specific planet.  

In English we are reading a text called 

‘Curiosity: the story of a Mars rover’ which tells the story of the Curiosity rover’s 

journey to Mars told from the point of view of the rover. 

In Maths we are focusing on place value with numbers up to at least 1,000,000. 

Times Tables: This year, I have set the class the challenge to learn all of their times 

tables and be able to recall them quickly by the end of the year. Please can you 

remind your children to practise these as often as possible. 
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